
 
 
April 12, 2024 
 

The Secretary, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400001 
 

Scrip Code: 500450 
 

                   
 

   
         Dear Sir, 

 
Sub:  SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018-  

Fund Raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entities. 
 
 
Pursuant to SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/20 I 8/144 dated 26th November, 
2018, in respect of fund raising by issuance of debt securities by Large Entity and disclosure 
and compliance thereof by such Large Corporate (LC), In this connection, we hereby submit 
that our Company MPIL Corporation Limited does not fall under the Large Corporate (LC) 
category as per framework provided in the aforesaid Circular.  
 
Request you to take the same on your record and acknowledge. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
For MPIL Corporation Limited 
 
 
 
 
Milan Dalal 
Chairman 
DIN: 00062453 
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